
Sun City Center Amateur Radio Club 
Minutes 

General Membership Meeting, December 7, 2011  
 
 
 
Meeting was called to order at 2:00 PM by President  Al Clark, KJ4FUH, who led us in the pledge of alle giance 
and followed by an opening prayer by our Chaplain, Rick Sochon, N1OV. 
 
Attendance  - 25 members  
 
Quorum  – Yes 
 
Treasurer’s Report  – Michael Friolet, AG3K, reported a balance of $1, 721.66 in the checking account. 
 
Secretary’s Report  – David Schierenbeck, N8PF, reported that the Nove mber Meeting Minutes were distributed 
to all members and posted in the Radio Room.  There  being no corrections or additions they were approv ed 
as posted. 
 
Old Business   
 
Hi Neighbor  – Jim Key. KI4TMX, reported on our participation i n this activity.  Many of our members 
participated which is greatly appreciated. 
 
Nominations  – Rick Sochon, N1OV, reported that all present off icers have agreed to serve again next year.  
There being no nominations from the floor Rick move d all nominations be closed and a unanimous vote be  
recorded for the following candidates, motion was s econded by Jim Key, KI4TMX.  
 
 President  Al Clark, KJ4FUH 
 Vice President  Bob Goldberg, WA4M 
 Treasurer  Michael Friolet, AG3K 
 Secretary  David Schierenbeck. N8PF 
 Program Chairman Pat Masterson, KE2LJ 
 
New Business  
 
Golf Cart Parade  – Rick Sochon, N1OV, reviewed the details of our p articipation in this year’s event. 
 
Ladies Walk/Run  – Al Clark, KJ4FUH, reported that we have been ask ed to provide communications for this 
event on January 21, 2012.  This event will be like  the similar event we worked on earlier this year.  More 
information will be e-mailed to all members when av ailable. 
 
Upcoming Events  
 
Golf Cart Parade  – Saturday, December 10 th Meet in Security Patrol Conference Room @ 9:30 AM.  Parade 
10:30 to 11:30 AM. 
 
SCCARC-KPARC Holiday Party  – December 13 th in the Florida Room starting at 5:30 PM.   
 
Program  – Pat Masterson, KE2LJ, presented a video program on a DX expeditions to the Sandwich Islands.  
 
The Meeting was adjourned at 3:30 PM. 
 
 
 
David A. Schierenbeck, N8PF, Secretary 
  


